April 1, 2021
Greetings, West York:

Today, Thursday, April 1, 2021, the High School and District Administration was made aware of a
rumored potential threat to student and staff safety at the West York Area High School.

As a precaution, the High School has been placed on an Administrative Lockdown for the duration
of the investigation, and all students and staff are safe.

District Administration and the West Manchester Township Police are currently on-site and
investigating the credibility of this threat.

The safety and security of our students, faculty, and staff is our utmost concern. If you have
concerns or hear rumors, please do not hesitate to notify school officials. We appreciate those who brought
this to our attention. We treat all information received seriously and share it with law enforcement officials
so they may investigate fully.

We will update the community on our findings when the investigation concludes.
Sincerely,

Todd Davies
Superintendent of Schools



